
 

                        First Baptist Church 

                          Of Lexington, MS   

                         November 21, 2021 

           Keith Garland, Pastor, Sonny Murray, Music 

           Laura Leathers, Pianist 

662-834-3502           fbclex.com 

                               

 
                          Morning Worship Service 

 

Instrumental Prelude  . . . . .  . . . .  Laura Leathers 

 

Song . . .  Here I Am To Worship 
 

Welcome and Announcements  . . . Rev. Keith Garland 

 

Hymn . . . Praise Be To The Lord Almighty 

 

Hymn  . . . To God Be The Glory 

 

Worship Through Tithes and Offerings                                                                                                                                         

 

Special Music     . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Sonny Murray                                                                                                                                                 

  

Message from God’s Word  . . . .  Rev. Keith Garland  

Treasure in a Plain Jar  2 Corinthians 4:7-15 

     

Commitment Hymn … Have Thine Own Way, Lord 

 

Parting Hymn . . . Thank You, Lord 
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CALENDAR 

 Sunday, November 21                               

Library Open 9:45-10:00                  

Sunday School 10:00 a.m.  

Morning Worship 11:00  

Monthly Business Meeting  

Community Thanksgiving Service  6:00 at the 

Episcopal Church 

 

Ladies Bible Study: Each Wednesday in December at noon 

in the Fellowship Hall.  Please let Laura Leathers know you 

are attending so she can have a book for you.   It’s going to 

be good! 

         

Usher for November—Bubber Carnathan  

 November Birthdays Johnny Allen (21)   Janet Carr (24)    

 

From the Office:  The Office will be closed the week of 

Thanksgiving November 22-26.  If You need anything, 

please feel free to call me 472-2581.  So thankful for all of 

you and wish you a happy Thanksgiving! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flowers in the Sanctuary are given in loving 

memory of 

Mr. A.G. Walker and Mr. Bob Walker 

by 

Mrs. Marilyn Walker, 

Rob Walker and family 

Derrick Walker and family 



 
 

Poinsettia’s for Christmas 

Another way we are missing our sweet Mrs. Eloise 

Alderman, is that she is not here this year to buy the 

Poinsettia’s for decorating the church at Christmas.    

So, we are going to do it the way we do our Easter 

Lilies.  If you would like to purchase a Poinsettia at the 

cost of $22.50, please turn in your order by November 

28.  The order blanks are on the office desk.  If you are 

placing your poinsettia in memory or honor of 

someone, please fill in that blank.  You may leave your 

check made to First Baptist, clipped to your order.  If 

this is a memorial or honorarium, the name will be 

listed in the bulletin on December 5.  You may take 

your Poinsettia home on December 12. 
 

 

BUSINESS MEETING NEXT WEEK, 

FOLLOWING THE MORNING 

WORSHIP SERVICE 

                             Items on the Agenda are: 

 

1)  The time for the regular Business Meetings will be the  

third Sunday of each month following the morning 

worship service 

2) A request from the William Reedy Ellis, Jr. family has 

been made to put a memorial window, in his honor, in 

the Sanctuary on the organ side.  This needs to come 

before the church and be voted on.   

3) There has been some interest in the sale of the 

Parsonage. This item will be taken up again in January. 

If you have any concerns or questions, please ask a 

deacon. 

 

 

   
 

    



 

 

 
It is with heartfelt appreciation to our church family 

for honoring Pam’s services as organist by voting to 

place her name on one of the stained glass windows.  

Thanks to the BYKOTA Sunday School Class for 

suggesting and paying for this special honor.  We are 

so blessed by this action of love for Pam. 

Edith Aldridge 

Darrell Williams 

Dustin Williams and family 

Karey Johnson and family 
 

 

 

Thank you Billy and Maxine Cash for taking our 24 

Christmas boxes to Ebenezer Baptist Church. From 

there your box will be picked up by an 18 wheeler and 

on to a processing center and assigned to an 

international destination.  Thanks to all of you who 

took the time to shop, pack, and pray for the child who 

will get your box 
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